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I am for the proposed legislation.  This bill should pass.  If we do not have the right to say 
what goes into our own bodies, then we are not free people - we are just slaves of the state.  
My sister took the injection - tumors appeared in her breast and underarm lymph glands.  She
has had her breasts removed and is now recovering.  This is a well known side effect of these
experimental gene therapies.
Please pass this bill for the protection of our Maine citizens and children - our most valuable 
resource for the future - until the proper safety testing has been completed.    


